BULLETIN NOVEMBER 1979

Meetings:

The regular meeting for November will be at Moore Realty Co, 3650 N Academy Blvd,
Thursday November 15, at 7:30 PM. The District Commander and other district
officers will visit the post during this meeting. We are looking for a large
turnout to make the District Commander feel welcome. Y'all come!

MembershiB

At last count, we had 44 paid members for the 1080 membership year. We are still
a long way from our official quota (65), and even further from our post goal (82).
All 1979 members who have not renewed their membership are urged to send in their
check ($12.00) as soon as possible.

We are more concerned over the fact that Post 209 has signed up only three new
members for 1980. We need new members, as well as renewals from all of our old
members. JIhe membership committee can't do the job alone -- we need the help of
all members if we are to meet our quota and keep the post alive and growing.

Surely, each of us has at least one friend, neighbor, or business associate who
should be a Legionnaire. Often, all that is needed is an invitation. Do you
really believe in what The American Legion stands for? Does our preamble really
mean something to you? If your answer to these questions is "yes," then you
should share your beliefs and ideals with your friends. Let's make our motto
"Every member get a member.!" Invite a friend to attend a meeting as a guest,
then invite him to join. You may be surprised at the results.

Veterans Day

Sunday, November 1l is Veterans Day. It is particularly appropriate on this day
for veterans and lLegionnaires to honor those who have given their lives for our
country, as well as those who have served and are still serving.

The Pikes Peak Veterans and Military Council is sponsoring a ceremony at the “ar
Memorial on Union Blvd in Memorial Park. There will be a band concert at 10:30 AM
by the USAF Academy Bandr followed by a memorial serviceat 11:00 AM, and another
band concert at 11:30. he guest speaker will be State Senagtor Sam Zachem, and the
MC will be Hal Kennedy of KKTV (Channel 11). We urge all Post209 members to attend.



